
SCHOLARSHIP 
OPPORTUNITY

What will  
be awarded?
Five individuals will receive a $1,000  
per year college scholarship.

Students are eligible to apply for renewal 
every year for four years for a potential 
$4,000 in total.

Open to high school seniors in 
a current Opaa! School District 
planning to pursue an Associate 
Degree, Bachelor’s Degree or 
Certificate. Preference will be 

given to students entering the 
foodservice/hospitality industry.

Questions?  
Contact Ellen Vietor, Scholarship Manager 
at scholarships@stlgives.org  
or 314.880.4960
This scholarship is administered by  
the St. Louis Community Foundation.

that is 
$1,000

  per year!

Apply Now!Apply Now!
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until march 27, 2023
Scan me or type into your browser

bit.ly/OpaaScholarship

Here’s how  
you can apply!
Go to bit.ly/OpaaScholarship or
scan the QR code at the bottom 
of the poster. 
–Click the Sign-Up or Sign-In button  
in the top right.
 
Complete your My Scholarship Central 
General Application.
–Search Recommended Opportunities 
for the Opaa! Kenneth L. Short 
Memorial Scholarship.

Click the Apply button, and complete 
the questions.

 We want to award you

$4,000$4,000
Don’t miss this!


